
 

O 
n Tuesday, May 2, 2017, the Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) will host an informational Open House for the I-95 

resurfacing project from south of Indiantown Road (State Road 

706) in the Town of Jupiter to north of Bridge Road (County Road 708) in 

Martin County.   

 

The Open House will be held from 4:00 PM until 6:00 PM at the Project 

Field Office, 860 Jupiter Park Drive, Suite 2, Jupiter, FL 33458. Project 

personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work, construction 

schedule, and address questions and comments one-on-one. No formal 

presentation will be made.  

 

This 9.838-mile project is expected to begin May 9, 2017, and is 

anticipated to be completed by fall 2018, weather permitting. The cost for 

construction is $17,184,516.93, and FDOT & The Corradino group will be 

overseeing the project. Community Asphalt Corporation is the contractor 

on this project.   

 

Scope of Work:  
 

 Resurfacing I-95 mainline from south of Indiantown Road (SR 706) to 

north of Bridge Road (CR 708) and I-95 interchange ramps at 

Indiantown Road (Exit 87) and Bridge Road (Exit 96) 

 Minor shoulder and guardrail repairs 

 Replacement of the southbound bridge approach slab at approximate 
mile marker 89.5 

 

Maintenance of Traffic: 
 

To do this work safely, it will be necessary to close travel lanes on  I-95 at 
various times and locations. Work will be done in phases to minimize 
impacts to residents, businesses and the motoring public.  
 
Project-related lane closures will occur Sunday through Thursday night 
from 9 p.m. until 6 a.m. During this time, at least one lane on I-95 will 
remain open in each direction. Nighttime full ramp closures will occur 
between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. at Indiantown Road (Exit 87) for paving. Brief 
intermittent nighttime full ramp closures may occur at Bridge Road (Exit 
96) for moving equipment. No more than one ramp will be closed at any 
time. Advance notice will be provided prior any full ramp closure. 
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Public participation is solicited 

without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. 

 

If you need special 

accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act or 

require translation services (free 

of charge) please contact 

Kathleen Dempsey, Project Public 

Information Officer, prior to the 

meeting. She can be reached by 

phone at (772) 359-5118 or email 

at kdempsey@corradino.com.  

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com for 

information on FDOT 

construction projects in Palm 

Beach County and the Treasure 

Coast. 
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